
 



 





 



Square footage of alleyway to be vacated





 





 



No request for a HOA meeting had been requested within the 15 day time period. However, the 
Nob Hill NA requesting an informational meeting after that time period (on 2/22/23), via Zoom. 
I have agreed to the zoom and am waiting a response, confirming that a meeting on 3/2/23 at 
5:00pm would work (see attached)













 



 





 





 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 







 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 





 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 


